
An Update from Session: 

 

Session will meet with the Commission On Ministry (COM) transition team on June 27th.  We 

are currently working on the Mission Information Form (MIF) and other paperwork, which is 

needed to call an Interim/Transitional Pastor.  One of the pieces of this transition process is that 

we, as a Session and church body, dissolve the pastoral relationship with Pastor Mark for the 

period of 1 year.  The purpose of this is for us to lean into God, trust the process, and for the 

previous pastor to refrain from interfering and participating in the business of the church and the 

hiring process. The Covenant of Pastoral Departure in the above section on our Website. During 

this time period if you have a need for a pastor please reach out to an Elder or Deacon. We are not 

alone through this process, there are many people available through the Presbytery and right here 

in our own church, just ask! 

 

We have good news!  Our pulpit is filled through the summer and early Fall. We encourage you 

to continue to join us weekly, either in person or online, and hear the messages of the wonderful 

Presbyterian pastors and reverends who will be with us!   

 

As we sail on our new journey, remember to lay down your oars and hoist the sails as we 

put our trust in the Holy Spirit!  The Session asks you to pray with and for us as we let the 

Holy Spirit guide our work.  "The LORD himself goes before you and will be with you; he will 

never leave you nor forsake you. Do not be afraid; do not be discouraged.” Deuteronomy 31:8 

 

A reminder to read the newsletters and emails to stay updated on events and prayer lists.  Please 

reach out to the Elders if you have any questions! 

 

   

Sincerely, 
 
WPC Elders 


